
Following a series of recent meetings in Jackson, the Chamber’s Executive Committee 

and I agreed it would be helpful to address our role advocating for local business. 

  

  

  

Dear Members, 

  

Advocacy is an integral and highly valued part of our mission. The Chamber is regularly 

asked by members to help raise the profile of their issues and concerns. 

  

In our March, 2019 annual member survey, the top concerns from respondents are:  

  

                - Community awareness of your business 

                - Finding qualified employees 

                - Lack of availability of workforce housing 

                - Retaining qualified employees 

  

In support of our Chamber Membership, we make public comment—either in written format 

or at meetings—to support initiatives that align with the needs and values of our business 

community.  

  

For example, in July 2018 we declined to support the commercial development mitigation 

rates approved by the Town and County. We suggested an alternative that included 

incentives and lower mitigation, both of which we felt would result in increased housing, 

smart commerce, and constructive redevelopment opportunities. 

  

We reiterated our position through public comment at a recent State Legislative 

Corporations Committee meeting held in Jackson. 

  

At the upcoming State Legislative Corporations Committee in Cheyenne (Nov 18-19), there 

will be discussion to advance a bill similar to House Bill 277. This bill would remove the 

ability for municipalities across Wyoming to implement mitigation (or exaction) tools locally. 

The Jackson Hole Chamber of Commerce would not support such a bill. Mitigation is a 

tool that has been successfully deployed in Teton County to create affordable and workforce 

housing since the mid 90’s. It should remain a locally-driven option for creating housing 

strategies in the future. 

  

While the Chamber disagrees with the current commercial mitigation rates as we witness 

the penalty approach not producing housing, we believe that any discussion about rates 

should be a local discussion between residents, stakeholders, staff, and elected officials. 

http://click.jacksonholechamber.com/wf/click?upn=58Le6bp5e0uNN76Mt3G6WB-2B7CuPmUobGm08tz93vTg2-2BnYpwh6uhk4KXO7iTjEeEPBatlJZizKKXzUjwmQIfBJBi6rvbFCXtMECm7Ka9sszlirplcJ-2BDbjxXUevoLrBX_8FfNnO8MK6jmZSoVL8jwHVJzSn5lGg0Hu7Uir2N-2B3dTYrSPbo0Kaz5Ly755OLzBABt8G6WICyyfGVlSnfg891693EyzXHtDMM0m3byAQLStmB3rsRJuxveraHsjoBEEaOdtyHCsdoMXeQoRxDzLWZYOq8ANiQj5QSmg3RwEpCn-2BwUKE1xDd1aCzO7VzW30pqAPPCDDSsrKFJduQJ8ErWOiLnOLTkX-2BAJn0RCTS8tDKx6KRiTHOB7u-2F9yfFptrWp7ct0Ro8F3UafG8ftB9iILTq4d90crCM770277gImfqy8XbSaOn61S4PeANvr9QVhoLvsvtwZDJYtBXEdnxZkxc3CWXswk5IpjGZS-2FPh10vAR5GoxRUu2QePCp9EiJTxKSwS3wp5reRAlF-2FynSHZ7SIQ-3D-3D


We will be at the table for this discussion with Town, County and other partners and will 

continue to prioritize this. 

  

Our contract agreements with the Travel and Tourism Board, for visitor services, and in 

support of our events coordinator and destination sales, are negotiated on an annual basis 

and are available for public review. We value transparency and include the financial details 

in our Annual Report. 

  

I invite your engagement and feedback on these topics—and all other topics that enhance 

the business climate in our community. 

  

Many thanks, Anna 

 

 

  

 

http://click.jacksonholechamber.com/wf/click?upn=58Le6bp5e0uNN76Mt3G6WB-2B7CuPmUobGm08tz93vTg0-2Fz4HdHdKPWmhsOFbr-2B4Ej3PBu-2F4SUOxvmgOMroiGWtvluNuf86tr6tOlKCAAOo1Y-3D_8FfNnO8MK6jmZSoVL8jwHVJzSn5lGg0Hu7Uir2N-2B3dTYrSPbo0Kaz5Ly755OLzBABt8G6WICyyfGVlSnfg891693EyzXHtDMM0m3byAQLStmB3rsRJuxveraHsjoBEEaOdtyHCsdoMXeQoRxDzLWZYOq8ANiQj5QSmg3RwEpCn-2BwUKE1xDd1aCzO7VzW30pqAPPCDDSsrKFJduQJ8ErWOgNVR2UzvBqDm7eZXK09pKIJNTtCbDCQEgF4mW-2FTd82rvKjl96OUd4v0NwzcQ9vrioUiZcxtIzY0i71rX-2BAqkQ8kZU4AxbmXdHSx0IQm6y5wIb7LSQuuhGOtRxMDiQAB5WmTUHMV3gUOwzQX-2BREJbcfkIMPb7ttml-2F06WTrOeIGmD7h2hOJ46WPAw-2BKtlVtqeA-3D-3D

